
D COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

DEC 0 7 2oIo 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

In the Matter of: 

APPLICATION OF NEW CINGULAR WIRELESS PCS, LLC ) 
FOR ISSUANCE OF A CERTIFICATE OF PUBLIC ) 
CONVENIENCE AND NECESSITY TO CONSTRUCT ) 
A WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS FACILITY AT 
3804 SUNNYDALE ROAD, HARTFORD ) 
OHIO COUNTY, KENTUCKY, 42347 ) 

)CASE: 201 0-00436 

SITE NAME: DUNDEE (EV3355) 

APPLICATION FOR CERTIFICATE 
OF PUBLIC CONVENIENCE AND NECESSITY 

TO CONSTRUCT A WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS FACILITY 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Supplemental Documentation 

Please find enclosed hereto a copy of the Certified Letter addressed to Melvin Thomas 
& Bobbye Jean Brown, an adjoining property owner identified in the above referenced 
application, to be made a part of and to be included as official documentation to the 
above application. The incomplete address was verified with the Ohio County PVA 
office and an attempt to deliver to said address is hereby made. 

Respectfully submitted, 

c / t  Todd R. Briggs 
Briggs Law Office, PSC 
1301 Clear Springs Trace 
Suite 205 
Louisville, KY 40223 
Telephone 502-41 2-9222 
Counsel for New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC 



1301. Clear Springs Trace I Suite 205 1 Louisville, Kentucky 40223 
Telephone [SO21 412-9222 I Facsimile [866] 333-4563 

todd@briggslawoffice.net 

Ta, GGS 
also admitted in Colorado 

Notice of Proposed Construction 
Wireless Telecommunications Facility 

Melvin Thomas & Robbye Jean Brown DEC 0 7  2010 
Falls of Rough, KY 401 19 PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

Via Certified Mail Return Receipt Requested 

Dear Landowner: 

New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC is applying to the Kentucky Public Service 
Commission (the “Commission”) for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
to construct and operate a new wireless telecommunications facility located at 3804 
Sunnydale Road, Hartford, Kentucky 42347. A map showing the location is attached. 
The proposed facility will include a 190 foot monopole tower, plus related ground 
facilities. 

This notice is being sent to you because the Ohio County Property Valuation 
Administrator’s records indicate that you own property that is within a 500’ radius of the 
proposed tower site 
constructed. 

is contiguous to the property on which the tower is to be 

The Commission invites your comments regarding the proposed construction and 
wants you to be aware of your right to intervene in the Commission’s proceedings on this 
application. Your comments and request for intervention should be addressed to: 
Kentucky Public Service Commission, Executive Director, 2 1 1 Sower Boulevard, P.O. 
Box 615, Frankfort, Kentucky 40602. Please refer to case number 2010-00436 in any 
correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Todd R. Briggs 
Counsel for New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC 

Enclosure 

mailto:todd@briggslawoffice.net

